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Amy Burch is a professional engineer with RPM Transportation Consultants in Nashville. 
Amy obtained a Bachelor of Engineering Degree in Civil Engineering from Vanderbilt 
University and a Master of Science Degree in Transportation Planning and Engineering 
from Polytechnic University (now New York University Tandon School of Engineering). Amy 
is a registered Professional Engineer in Tennessee and has over 12 years of professional 
transportation engineering experience. 

Amy has a strong background in traffic impact analysis. Prior to joining RPM in 2008, Amy 
worked for a traffic engineering consulting firm in New York City, where she was 
responsible for conducting traffic studies for a number of major development projects in 
the city. 

Since joining RPM, Amy has served as the lead traffic engineer for various mixed-use, 
commercial, and residential developments, which require traffic impact studies, shared 
parking studies, and transportation master planning. Amy has a strong commitment to 
multi-modal transportation solutions, planning, and design. Amy has experience in 
facilitating public meetings and working with stakeholders to reach consensus on 
transportation projects.  

Amy has been an active and involved member of ITE since joining as a student and 
attending the 2004 SDITE annual meeting in Covington, Kentucky. During her four years 
living in New York City, she was a member of the Met Section and joined TSITE upon 
returning to Tennessee. Amy has served on the TSITE Technical Committee since 2012 and 
helps to organize TSITE sponsored webinars across the state throughout the year. Amy 
served as the Public Relations, Marketing, and Communications Committee Chair for the 
2016 SDITE Annual Meeting in Nashville. Amy served TSITE as a 2014/2015 Section 
Representative, and in 2014, she participated in the Tennessee class of SDITE’s leadership 
program. Amy is currently a member of the 2016 LeadershipITE class, which has been a 
tremendous learning experience and an opportunity to build relationships and engage 
with other transportation professionals in the organization. 

In years past, Amy has volunteered as the professional sponsor for two senior design 
teams at Vanderbilt University. She advised the teams throughout the school year as they 
worked on their transportation focused projects. Amy often volunteers at Big Brother Big 
Sisters of Middle Tennessee fundraising events and the Tennessee State MATHCOUNTS 
competitions. She is also a member of Tennessee Society of Professional Engineers (TSPE) 
and Urban Land Institute, Nashville Chapter (ULI). 

Amy lives in East Nashville and loves traveling, cooking, planning and hosting events, 
listening to audio books, and being outdoors.  


